
Notification of Temporary Traffic Regulation Order (S.14 of Road Traffic Act 1984) 
Salters’ Road. 
  
I am writing to inform you of a forthcoming temporary traffic regulation order for a section of 
Salters’ Road, as shown on the attached plan. 
  
The reason for the closure is to ensure that health and safety is maintained whilst contractor 
carry’s out reconstruction / resurfacing sections of existing carriageway and re-application of 
road markings. 
  
The legal order will start from 6th December 2021 and will last for three weeks. It is anticipated 
that work be completed much sooner. The remainder of the closure is as a contingency in the 
event of unforeseen difficulties. 
  
All appropriate diversion signs and advance warning signs will be placed on the adjacent highway 
network.     
  

Additional “User Friendly” Information 
  

1. Closure to cover vehicles only. 
 


